
 
Dear St. Michael Families and Friends, October 4, 2017 

With this being the first week of October, I want to remind all of you to please log into your VIRTUS account 

and read this month’s article.  You must stay current in order to stay an active volunteer.   

Our formal Parent-Teacher Conferences are scheduled for October 16-18, 2017, from 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  

In addition, we will offer daytime hours on Monday for Grades 4, 5 and 6, and Tuesday for Grades 7 and 8.  

All conferences will once again be scheduled online using Option C.  Attached to this letter are the directions 

on how to schedule your conferences.  Grades 4-8 will be held with all teachers.  When scheduling, look for 

the grade, not the teacher.   

As you know from last year, one of the many features of this service is that you can see exactly which times 

are available in real time.  This allows for better planning for you and your family.   

As always, conference times are on a first come first serve basis.  If you have a specific time that you can 

attend, it is best that you sign up as soon as possible so you can secure the time that you need.  You may 

begin scheduling your conferences tomorrow morning. 

Mrs. Braam’s First Graders have found a fun way to learn some geography.  They are part of the 50 State 

Postcard Exchange.  The purpose of this is to not only connect our class with others, but to learn a little about 

each of the 50 states in the process.   Each of the participating classes creates a postcard from their state.  

The postcards have facts and figures about the state it comes from that would be of interest to the kids par-

ticipating.  At the end of the exchange, each class (hopefully) has 50 postcards to display in their classroom!  

Yours in Christ, 

Carolyn Murphy 

Principal 

Important Dates to Remember 

Oct. 16-18 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Oct. 17 - First Communion Parent Meeting @ 7:00 p.m. 

Oct. 18 - WAT Pep Rally @ 8:15 a.m. 

Oct. 19-20 - No SchoolñFall Break! 

Oct. 24 - Confirmation Sponsor/Student Meeting @ 7:00 p.m. 
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Parish News 
Parish Family Movie Night 

It is time for the fourth annual St. Michael Parish Family Movie Night! Join us in the parking lot on CǊƛŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ сΣ at 7:30 

p.m. for “Trolls”!  Come after dinner and we will provide movie refreshments: water, lemonade, and popcorn. Bring your 

chairs and your blankets, and we will settle in for some fun entertainment! Hope to see you there! 

School News 
50 State Postcard Exchange 

Vision and Hearing Screenings 

The nurse from the city of Sharonville has requested assistance with conducting vision and hearing screenings. If you have a 

flexible schedule and can help during the month of October, please contact Gail Florea at gflorea@stmichaelsharonville.org  

or 554-3555. Thanks! 

mailto:gflorea@stmichaelsharonville.org
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News to Share? 

If you have any news that you would like to share with our St. Michael Parish School community, please email Kaylene 

Schwab at kaylene@saintmichaelchurch.net. 

News to Share? 

Our next Booster Meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 16, 2017, at 8:00 p.m. in the school cafeteria. All are welcome 

and encouraged to attend.  

Magazine Drive Kick-off ! 

Thanks to Lisa Feczko for leading the Magazine drive! Be on the lookout for your Magazine Sale info packet, which should be  

in your child’s bookbag on October 5th.  

If you fill out the postcard section and send back ON FRIDAY October 6th, all the kids in your family will receive an out-of-

uniform pass! (no late books accepted for the out of uniform pass). 

PTO Meeting 

On Wednesday, October 25, Steve Smith, Internet Safety Speaker, will speak to the students during the day about internet 

safety: How we have become a distracted society, the consequences of sending inappropriate content, how there is no pri-

vacy on the Internet and the role played by social media in teen mental health. 

At the PTO meeting at 7:00 p.m., Steve's parent presentation dives into greater detail and discusses how to protect your 

child on the internet. 

Walk-A-Thon Update 

Dear St. Michael Parents, 

We would like to extend a sincere THANK YOU for your generous donations and volunteerism at the 2017 Walk-a-Thon!  

The weather cooperated as our students, faculty, and volunteers walked lap after lap. A pep rally is scheduled for Wednes-

day, October 18 at 8:15 a.m.. At this time we’ll be sharing results and awarding prizes, including the coveted Golden Sneak-

ers! 

Thank you again; this event is a success in large part because of you!  Be on the lookout for updates in future communica-

tions. 

- 2017 St. Michael Parish School Walk-a-Thon Committee 

PTO News 

Boosters News  
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